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I support HB2458 as a social work associate, mental health care provider, and queer 

person. Conversion therapy is an abusive and inhumane practice with no social or 

mental health benefit. Being queer and trans is not something to "fix" or "cure." You 

have the opportunity to make Oregon a more safe place for queer people to be 

themselves. End conversion therapy now. 


